











REPORT ON NORTH SUBURBAN LIBRARY SYSTEM

Discussion ensued regarding the memo from Mr. McClarren,
System Director, North Suburban Library System, regarding downstate
Illinois support to help build the Chicago Public Library.

COMMENTS FROM TRUSTEES

Mrs. Hunter was re-appointed to two ALTA Committees for
1986.

Mrs. Zatz distributed an article regarding the Chicago Public
.Library hiring a company for $10,000 to find a new administrator, and
then not accepting their work.

Dr. Wozniak commended the Adult Services Department for
procuring a book for a colleague of his which had been difficult to obtain.

Dr. Bloch discussed the budget and moved to reconfirm his motion
from the May meeting seconded by Mrs. Zatz:

MOTION: That the resolution of the May Board Meeting

be made effective retroactive to May 1 for a
6% across the board cost of living increase.

A roll call vote in favor of the motion passed unanimously.

Dr. Bloch questioned the figures which appeared in the Sunday Life
listing our budget as $2,787,010. We adopted a budget for $2,497}000.
Miss Radmacher said that perhaps this fiqure includes our Reserve Fund for
the Purchase of Sites and Buildings since funds must be appropriated to be spent.
Miss Radmacher will clarify this with Dan Ryan, Finance Director, Village of
Skokie.

Dr. Bloch requested that we review Skokie Public Library salary
schedules and practices. A copy of our current salary schedule will be sent
to trustees before the next meeting. Dr. Bloch's concern is that our salary

schedule is open-ended. We should define cost of living increase.









